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Christopher M. Reber, Ph. D.

April 22, 2020

Dear Hudson County Community College Students, Faculty, Staff and Friends,
 
I hope you are staying safe and healthy!  I miss you all!
 
Today we are announcing that fully online instruction will continue through the Summer II term. We 
will in turn continue to offer the Pass Fail grading option to our students through the Summer II term 
subject to the guidelines in place and previously announced.  All of the supports currently in place 
for students and faculty will continue during Summer II and for as long as fully online instruction 
continues. We are hopeful that we will be able to begin a return to campus in the fall, but that will 
depend upon the advice and guidance of our health care and community leaders as they assess the 
safety implications.  
 
I know this presents challenges for all of us, and I also know that you understand.  We look forward to 
being back together as soon as it is safe to return to our campuses.  In the meantime, please reach out 
to our faculty and staff, including me, if we can be helpful in any way.  
 
We care about you and we care about one another!  Please stay safe!
 
With sincere gratitude,
 

 
Christopher M. Reber
President


